Ottawa

Catholic
School Board
MEMORANDUM File No.: 5-7 (Var Corr)
TO: All School Principals
CC: Deputy Director of Education
Superintendents

Joanne MacEwan, Chairperson, Catholic School Parents Association
Sheila Crosbie, Accountant

FROM: David Leach, Superintendent of Finance and Administration
DATE: March 22, 2012

SUBJECT: Revised HST Rebate Claim Form

Please be advised that the “HST Monthly Report” form in the Accounting Forms Catalogue on Blackboard has been
revised effective March 2012 and renamed “HST Rebate Claim” (see copy attached).

The present Rebate Claim form process has now been extended to include Catholic School Councils (CSC),
retroactive to September 1, 2011, which will result in increased HST recoveries for the benefit of schools and/or
school councils for the 2011/2012 and subsequent school years.

The present Rebate Claim process followed by schools for school rebates is not affected in any way by these
changes.

The instructions/process will be the same for Catholic School Councils as they are for schools subject to the
following:

1. CSC claims are to be prepared by the CSC;

2. CSC claims are to include only CSC inveices (i.e. not intermingled with any claims made by the school);

3.  Anelectronic version of the “HST Rebate Claim™ form will be provided shortly by the Board to CSC
Members via the Catholic School Parents Association (CSPA) website for their respective use;

4, CSC claims are to be signed by the CSC Chairperson;

5. Completed CSC claim forms and accompanying original invoices are to be submitted to the school for
counter-signature by the School Principal and for forwarding to the Accounting Department;

6. Board cheques for CSC rebates will be made payable to the school and returned to the school.

CSC Chairpersons will be advised of these changes at their upcoming CSPA monthly meeting to be held
Wednesday, March 28, 2012.

I trust that these additional monies will be of assistance to your respective school communities. Should you have any
questions concerning these changes, please contact Sheila Crosbie, Accountant, at 613-224-4455 extension 2249,

Regards,

Cel,

DL:jf
Attachment

Catholic Education Centre
570 West Hunt Club Road, Nepean, Ontaric, Canada K2G 3R4
Phone: 613-224-2222 Fax: 613-224-5063
Website: www.ottawacatholicschools.ca
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HST REBATE CLAIM

NO:
SCHOOL/SCHOOL COUNCIL:
PERIOD COVERED: FROM: TO:
S e \WHERE HST NOT
) '.WHERE HST | SPECIFICALLY:
| IDENTIFIED :| - IDENTIFIED -,
AMOUNT-OF - o nr
HSTQUOTED | TOTAL INVOICE"
ON INVOI_CE o __PR!CE
tomALs | $0.00
1. All claims to be listed individually. .
2. Claim to be filed monthly. Total HST Paid $0.00
3. Original receipts must accompany claim.
4. Claim must be approved by principal, and if required Net Rebate $0.00
school council Chair. (6-000-000-65848)
5. Cheques for net rebate claim will be sent to the school.
APPROVAL:
(PRINCIPAL) (ACCOUNTING)
School Council Chair {if required)
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Tel:

613-224-4455 ext. 2254 Fax: 613-224.0132




